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Norwegian Air Shuttle inaugurates flights to and from Tromsø, 
the first of six destinations served from Milan Bergamo Airport 

in 2024. 
 
   Norwegian Air Shuttle has strengthened its presence at Milan Bergamo Airport by 

inaugurating the new route to Tromsø, the city situated to the north where the beauty of 

the Norwegian winter landscape and the northern lights can be enjoyed. The flights, 

programmed on Tuesdays and Saturdays until 3 April 2024, recommenced on 16 

January with the arrival of the Boeing 737-800 winglet operated by the Norwegian airline 

on the runway at Bergamo airport. 

   31 March will see the recommencement of Norwegian Air Shuttle flights between 

Milan Bergamo and Bergen every Wednesday and Sunday until 23 October 2024, with 

additional flights on Mondays and Fridays between 21 June and 16 August, as well as 

to Oslo Gardermoen every Thursday and Sunday. Bergen, a city situated on the south-

western coast of Norway, is located close to Sognefjord, the longest and deepest fjord in 

Norway. Oslo-Gardermoen is Norway’s main airport and is directly connected by train to 

the capital. The journey takes 20 minutes. 
   The summer offer from Norwegian Air Shuttle to Norway is completed with the new 
addition of Stavanger, in the south-western part of the country, the location of the 
Petroleum Museum and the perfect departure point for some of the most attractive 
explorations of nature. Flights to Stavanger, programmed from 18 May to 28 September, 
will be running twice a week, every Wednesday and Saturday with the exception of the 
period between 21 June and 16 August, when they will be operating every Tuesday and 
Friday. 
   Through its subsidiary Norwegian Air Sweden, the Norwegian airline will be offering 

four weekly flights connecting Milan Bergamo with Copenhagen, from 31 March to 25 

October, and with Helsinki from 2 June to 24 October, on Tuesdays, Thursdays and 

Sundays. 

   “The programming offered by Norwegian Air Shuttle at Milan Bergamo airport allows 

for an expansion of the network of destinations in the Scandinavian area, responding to 

both demand for incoming flights, allowing the heart of Lombardy to be reached for 

tourism and business, and to demand for outgoing traffic”, stated Giacomo Cattaneo, 

director of Commercial Aviation for SACBO. “Our partnership with Norwegian Air Shuttle 

is strategic, and is consolidating in 2024, offering increasingly promising opportunities 

for collaboration”. 


